
Dear International Judo Friend,


We are inviting international judo players to come, live and do judo with us in 
California.  You will be our guest and we will offer you free food and housing as well 
as covering all of your judo training costs. We will even have judogi for you. We will 
pick you up at the airport and make you part of our Hanabi Judo Family. 


Hanabi Judo is a dojo near San Francisco, California that was founded in 1965.  Our 
dojo has over 100 students and we also teach judo to another 250 students every 
week at more than 10 schools.  


We actually have several additional schools who have requested us to teach their 
students. We need additional help to teach more American children judo!


We would like a judo person who:


1. Speaks basic English. You do not need to be fluent.

2. Can stay with us for 6 months or more.

3. Is a black belt.

4. Is 18 years old or has parent permission.

5. Has experience teaching children.

6. Loves judo and has a real desire to teach it to others.


If this is you, please send an English language CV/resume by October 25. Even if you 
don’t want to come right away please send your resume anyway. We will be bringing 
in more people in the future.


If you are available to come by October 25, 2023 we will pay for your round trip air-
fare to the United States.


Please send your CV to info@hanabijudo.com.


You can find out more about us at www.hanabijudo.com and at our Facebook page, 
Facebook/hanabi judo; instagram: Hanabi.judo and tiktok: Hanabi judo.


We look forward to hearing from you soon!


Dan Augustine

Head Sensei, Hanabi Judo
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